
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 94.55% 

Sycamores – 94.33% 

Poplars – 97.24% 

Maples – 96.49% 

Elms – 96.9% 

Hawthorns – 96.56% 

Chestnuts – 95.85% 

 

Well done to Miss Givens’ class. They won 

this week and have also won the term so 

will enjoy a treat next week.  

 

Class News 

Seedlings – We have been caring for our ducklings and talking about 

the lifecycle. 

Saplings – We have been looking for and talking about signs of 

Spring.  

Sycamores – We have had a super week welcoming our parents 

into school to share learning at our drop in.   

Poplars – Thank you for sharing a lovely drop in this week. It was 

great to see learning by children and grown-ups.  

Maples – This week we have worked really hard on World Water Day, 

cumulating in our assembly.  

Elms – It's been a noisy week as Year 4 have explored sound. We have 

completed a sound survey around the school, discovered sounds are 

vibrations and how the ear works. 

Hawthorns – This week, Year 5 have worked extremely hard with their 

assessments and the results have shown. Well done Year 5, keep up 

the good work! 

Chestnuts – This week, Year 6 have completed their last mock SATs 

before the actual exams! I am seeing great progress from all children 

and couldn’t be prouder of everything they’ve worked hard to achieve 

this year.  

All the children have been very excited at the new arrivals in the Nursery. 

We now have three duck eggs which have hatched and the children love 

learning about how to look after them.  

 

Year 4 enjoyed their visit to the church on Monday and learning about the 

importance of its role in our community. Year 1 and Year 2 had a fabulous 

time at their parent/ carer drop ins and it is always lovely to share what our 

amazing children do in school with you all.  

 

Thank you do our Mini Vinnies who helped when we welcomed 

parishioners in for our Seder Meal and I loved all the positive comments I 

heard about Showclub when they performed at the meal.  

 

The week was topped off with a wonderful assembly by Maple class on 

how we can help 'Shape our world' by saving water and all we can do to 

help protect water environments on world water day.  

 

We are all looking forward to seeing those of you who are coming to our 

Bingo night next Wednesday.  

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Teer. 

 

A massive well done to all children who have 

achieved something outside of school! 

 
 

 


